

American Legion Auxiliary Unit 238, Inc. 900 Main Street Safety Harbor, FL 34695

AUG 0 / 2023

August 1, 2023

American Legion Auxiliary Department of Florida 1912A Lee Road Orlando, FL 32810

Attention: Mary Kelly Perkins

Department Secretary

On August 1, 2023, at a regularly scheduled meeting, Safety Harbor, Unit 238 endorsed Jane Hardacre for the High Office of National Southern Division Vice President for 2027 – 2028; or when it is Florida's next turn for a candidate.

If elected, the members of Safety Harbor, Unit 238 have every confidence that Jane's dedication to the American Legion Auxiliary, Veterans, Military families, Community, and Children has prepared her to serve as National Southern Division Vice President for the year 2027 – 2028.

Cheryl Adams

Safety Harbor Unit 238 President

Dee Touhey

Safety Harbor Unit 238 Secretary

If elected, I promise to perform all the duties of the Office to the best of my ability.

Jane Hardacre

cc: Dee Bell, Department President